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March 8, 2020                                                                Vol. LX No. 10 
 

Greeters: Doug & Melissa Claassen 

Candlelighter: Benjamin Claassen 

Accompanist: Sharon Meyer 

Songleader: Warren Gering 

Speaker: Gary Jewell 

 

Prelude 

Words of Welcome 

Call to Worship 

Announcements 

Opening Song To God be thy Glory HWB 102  

 Breathe on Me, Breath of God HWB 356 

Offertory   

Children’s Story   

Message A Simple Message 

Mark 1: 14-20 

Gary Jewell 

Song Dear Lord and Father of Mankind HWB 523 

Confession See Bulletin 

Words of Assurance 

Sharing and Response 

Sending Song Will You Come and Follow Me STS  39 

Benediction 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist 

Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and 

Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship 

and Service.  

 

 

Confession 
 

All: We confess, O God, that you are faithful, loving, and 

totally trustworthy. We also confess 

our desire for what is familiar, comfortable, and 

secure. We acknowledge that you sometimes 

call us to accept new challenges, new ways of 

thinking, or new places of service. Lord, give us 

the grace to respond to your call when you invite us 

into new ways of being. 

Leader: Friends, the One who calls us is the faithful One 

who promised to never leave us or forsake us. 

May you know God’s faithful presence more fully. 

All: Thanks be to God. 

 

Announcements 
 

On April 1, Menno will host the Ritzville Ministerial Lenten soup 

supper. We need 12 to 15 gallons of soup. If you'd be willing to 

provide a soup please sign up in the lobby.   

 

If you would like firewood, or know someone who would, a 

neighbor of Diane in Ritzville lost a tree in the recent wind and has 

wood for the taking. If you have interest contact Diane at 979-2830 

 

Menno Women in Mission will meet Thursday, March 12, 9 a.m.-

2 p.m. Plan to bring a sack lunch and enjoy projects and fellowship. 

 

Bryce will be traveling March 5-14, going to Winnipeg for time 

with Emily and the kids.  During this time, know that I remain 

available via email and phone/text at 509-761-9467.  I will receive 

voicemails from the church line as well. Please do not hesitate to 

contact me at any time.   

 

 

Reminder, Registration for the Camp Camrec Quilt retreat, 

March 19 – 22 is available.   Please contact Ann Marchand 

http://www.mennomennonite.org/


 

 

 

at marchand.ann@gmail.com  if you would like a copy, or have 

questions. This years’ theme is Beginning Quilting, and we welcome 

anyone with interest in learning how to make a quilt to join us in this 

fun and supportive environment.  

 

 

 

Next Sunday, March 15, 2020 

 

Greeters: Cleon & Elizabeth Claassen 

Candlelighter: Zane Swinger 

Accompanist: Music Team 

Songleader: Music Team 

 

mailto:marchand.ann@gmail.com

